
February 11, 2022

AASHE
Attn: STARS manager
2401 Walnut Street #102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

To STARS Review team:

This is a letter to confirm that GreenerU, Inc., has reviewed University of Massachusetts
Lowell’s submission to the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS)
in full, and all identified inconsistencies have been addressed.

Please contact Lisa at lisa.b@greeneru.com if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Lisa Bjerke
Director, Change Management

cc: Craig Thomas (Craig_Thomas@uml.edu) & Ruairi OMahony (Ruauri_OMahony@uml.edu)

UMass Lowell
220 Pawtucket St, Room 140,
Lowell MA 01854
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